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To: PA Program Directors and Faculty 

From: Sheila Mauldin, MNM, VP of Research and Exam Programs 

Date: November 6, 2019 

Re: PANCE Fee Effective January 1, 2020 

 

Greetings!  With the end of 2019 quickly approaching, we are certain you and your students are engrossed in a 
wide array of professional and personal commitments and activities to close out the year, celebrate holidays, and 
kick off a fresh new year in 2020. 

We wanted to provide you with one brief announcement regarding a slight fee increase for PANCE that will go into 
effect on January 1, 2020. The application fee for PANCE will increase from $500 to $550.  Regardless of whether 
graduates sit for the exam in 2019 or 2020, as long as their applications are submitted by December 31, 2019, 
they will pay the current $500 fee.  

As a reminder, if you have submitted their graduation information to us, students may complete their applications 
for PANCE 90 days prior to graduation.  We wanted to make you and your students aware of this slight increase so 
that they could submit their applications by the end of this year if it aligns with their graduation timeframe and if 
they choose to do so.  Please pass this information along to your students, as appropriate. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to the Exam Administration team at 
examadmin@nccpa.net.  They are always glad to help with any questions you may have. 

On behalf of NCCPA, thank you for all you do in preparing the next generation of PAs to embark on a rewarding 
career in the PA profession.   

Best regards, 

 

 
Sheila Mauldin, MNM 
VP of Research and Exam Programs 
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